Rafi Miah

Dear Mr Marfleet

Further to the email to you by Kate McLaren of TRACT I write to add my support to her objections to the
planning application. Specifically related to noise:

As a nearby resident to the planned works I strongly object to this application in its current form. Most
importantly the planned ‘event” spaces of 90 and 120 people. This is a residential arca. Ambient noise of
so many people will carry like a giant party. If music is allowed too this will be incredibly disruptive
whether done in the daytime or the evening. Camden Market and the newly regenerated Hawley Wharf are
the places for mass public gatherings, not this quicter residential arca. In addition the intention for the
arches under the railway to be used in conjunction withe the events space likewise will be noisy and
disruptive in particular to numbers 5 and 7 Prowse Place and those on Camden Street whose properties are
dircct neighbours. The event arcas should not be allowed.

Looking at the lighting scheme the intention appears to be for night time events. Events should not be
allowed under any circumstances in the cvening.

Regards

Chloe Hall



7 PROWSE PLACE



